
To the Judiciary Committee, 
 
SB 525 grossly broadens the definition of "domestic violence" well beyond what any 
reasonable person would determine it to be.  Since this is dangerous, counterproductive 
and another thinly veiled attempt to further erode the rights of gun owners I urge you to 
remove this provision. 
 
Right now, judges have virtually unlimited discretion to take away firearm's rights from 
people who have not been accused of, let alone convicted of, any crime.  The proposed 
"Dash 1" amendment would correct this often abused activity and allow an accused 
person to seek due process before being treated as convicted criminal. In the event this 
bill actually moves through, I urge you to support this amendment! 
  
Regards, 
 
Bill Brown 
A proud 62 yr old Oregon native 
 


